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Lueg Bridge on Brenner highway from 2025 

only one lane in each direction passable 

 

We would like to inform you that the Lueg Bridge near Gries am Brenner on the Brenner highway 

(A13) will only have one lane of traffic in each direction from January 1, 2025, due to renovation 

work. This will result in a reduction in transport capacity due to the single-lane traffic routing. 

 

This also affects the direct Lagermax lines from / to Italy. Delays and longer transit times must 

be expected. If the restrictions for heavy goods vehicles, such as the ban on night-time driving, 

remain in place, there is a potential for extensive traffic jams. 

 

Based on current information, the renovation or completely new construction of the Lueg Bridge near 

Gries am Brenner will take up to 3 years. 

 

Further information can be found on the ASFINAG and ÖAMTC websites. 

(only in german language) 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the head of Lagermax Italy shipments. 

Mr. Leopold Wimmer | E. leopold.wimmer@lagermax.com | T. +43 (0)662 4090-2324 

 

Lagermax Logistics Austria GmbH 

Radingerstraße 16 | 5020 Salzburg 

https://www.asfinag.at/bauen-erhalten/bauprojekte/a-13-brenner-autobahn-luegbrucke/
https://www.oeamtc.at/news/tirol/a13-luegbruecke-derzeit-eingeschraenkt-befahrbar-18778740
mailto:leopold.wimmer@lagermax.com

